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Dec. 14-23, 1986 — Burt Rutan’s Voyager, piloted by Dick Rutan and Jeana Yeager, takes off for the first unrefueled flight 
around the world. The record flight covered 26,366—miles and took just over 9 days to complete.

Chapter Member Projects
Many of our local 384 Chapter Members are working on their own aircraft.  We try to spend a little time at each meeting for 
the members to update the crowd on their recent progress on their aircraft.  The following are projects known to be working 
in or around the airport: A Wag Aero Wagabond, An RV 12 project, a Zenith Cruiser, a Hatz CB-1 biplane and a Pre-war 
Taylorcraft restoration.  If you are working on a project and would like to update the crowd, please drop by the meeting this 
Wednesday.

Avaition History for the Month of December

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

Dec. 12, 1953 — Mach 2.5 (2 ½ times the speed of sound) is achieved for the first time by Major Charles “Chuck” Yeager in 
the Bell X-1A. The rocket-propelled experimental aircraft reaches 1,650 mph at 70,000 feet.

Dec. 17, 1903 — Orville and Wilbur Wright make first successful flight, at Kitty Hawk, N.C.; 120 feet in 12 seconds.

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
December 2024

UPCOMING EVENTS AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G•  The next meeting of your EAA Chapter is Wednesday, 

December, 11th at 7:00pm in the BAA House/Terminal. 
Eevery Saturday there is a breakfast at 
the house at 9:00am.  Come and enjoy 
the hangar flying and aviation 
comradery.  
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